
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 1:05:00 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 11:49 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dwayne Knight

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Being on a fixed income and living north of the 49th parallel I already pay to much for hydro(to name
just one utility). There are at least 5 hydro generating dams/stations within a 100 miles of Cochrane so
if anything we should be paying less for power that is generated from our local waters. I understand
monies have to be put towards upkeep and or improvements to these station but when you see the
CEO of hydro being paid 4 million a year and every employing working at said dams with their own
personal company vehicle one wonders what these increases are really for? We've hit the wall people
and these continued increases to services has to stop

-- Attachment --
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